
 

November 12, 2014 

VIA IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

 Re: EchoStar Broadcasting Corporation 

  Surrender of Earth Station Authorizations for Call Signs E080032 and E070286  

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 EchoStar Broadcasting Corporation (“EchoStar”) is the licensee of earth stations Call 

Sign E080032 at St. Louis, MO and Call Sign E070286 at Atlanta, GA.  EchoStar hereby 

informs the Commission that earth stations were decommissioned and have ceased operations.  

Please accept this letter as confirmation of EchoStar’s surrender of the licenses for Call Signs 

E080032 and E070286.  Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if there are any 

questions concerning this matter. 

        

Respectfully Submitted,  

        

       Jesse Jachman 

Senior Counsel, Regulatory Affairs 

jesse.jachman@hughes.com 

    

cc: Paul Blais, Chief, System Analysis Brach 

 Stephen Duall, Policy Branch Chief, Satellite Division 


